
FREE TRANSLATION 
 

Subject: Adjustment of the vessel attendance conditions in Dakar 
Port.  
 

We hereby inform the ship-owners, shipping agents and port 
operators, due to the spread of the COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) 
outbreak, the vessels’ boarding conditions attendance of the 
port of Dakar have been modified to adapt to the new situation. 
 
Therefore, all vessels scheduled to call Dakar Port will now have 
send by email to the port authority (capitainerie@portdakar.sn) 
and the Health department (Sea border health control) 
(Csfmsn@gmail.com), latest 72 hours prior to her arrival the 
following documents:  

 The list of the 10 previous port of call 

 The maritime health declaration 

 The crew list clearly stressing the date and port where each 

crew member boarded the vessel  

Any vessel coming from countries (areas) impacted by the 
COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) will be attended at anchorage by the 
Health department in charge Sea border sanitary control (Service 
de Contrôle Sanitaire aux Frontières Maritimes) who will grant 
the free pratique and the authority to proceed before the vessel 
is allowed to enter to Dakar port. 
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